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                         NOTES FROM OUR PRESIDENT  Mike Sidoti 

Hi and welcome back for another summer filled with swimming, boating and relaxing 

with friends and family. It appears that this summer we can begin to move toward less 

restricted activities as we adhere to state guidelines for gatherings and meetings.  

Accordingly we will be able to hold a season opening informational meeting this year on 

Saturday,  June 6 at 10:00 am on the Main Beach. However, as a precaution, we are 

canceling the picnic that usually follows the meeting.  Not to worry however, you will 

still get a chance to attend an Association sponsored barbecue this summer. Nicole and 

Brian McGrath have graciously volunteered to do the usual spring barbecue, with the 

addition of assorted salads and desserts, for our Annual Social on Saturday, August 7th 

with a rain date of Sunday, August 8th. We will be contacting some of you for help be 

ready to say yes. 

Our Annual Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, August 28
th

 10:00 am on the Main    

Beach.  

Roads will be graded and rolled and swim area lines installed prior to Memorial Day. 

Again, we ask that you follow Association and State boating rules, drive our roads at the 

posted speed limit and be considerate of your neighbors as you use the lake. Anyone who 

has a question or concern regarding the Association can contact any board member for 

follow up. 

Enjoy the summer! 
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NEW MEMBERS 

 

 Red Cedar Lake Association extends a warm welcome to new members: 

  

 Jennifer and Pete Barone and sons 

 232 Lakeside Drive 

 

 Margery and Robert Bogus 

 281 Lakeside Drive 

  

 Richard and Linda Frey 

 105 Lakeside Drive 

  

 Donald and Kathleen Gibson 

 292 Lakeside Drive 

  

 Zachary Hyde 

 49 Liz Rd 

   

 Cheryl and Paul Jensen 

 55 Lakeside Drive 

  

 Jennifer and David Pelham 

 11 Reservoir Rd 

 

 Joanne Ropiak 

 88 Lakeside Drive 

  

 Ralph and Paula Warner 

 14 Ruth Lane 

  

 Ashley Withers 

 129 Lakeside Drive 

  

 Rick Ziff 

 226 Camp Mooween Rd 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 



        

 

 

       WATER QUALITY CONTROL  by Mark Fitton 
 

We will be testing the water for ecoli as in past years once a month, beginning in late 
June, unless circumstances warrant otherwise. The first lake treatment will be June 29th 
with a followup for Lily Pads on September 1st.   
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                    SAILING  by Larry Berglund 

2021 Sailing Season 
 

It has been a somewhat tough winter with Covid-19 restrictions and related economic, health, and 

mobility difficulties.  However, the colder winter resulted in thick 6” lake ice strong enough for ice 

fishing, walking, skating and snowmobiles, but the crusty snow was generally too thick for ice boat 

sailing. When the thick ice broke-up in early March during strong winds some ice blocks were pushed 

into docks causing some damage.  

So we are looking forward to enjoying another warm peaceful summer at beautiful Red Cedar Lake with 

our friends and neighbors along with fishing, boating, hiking, kayaking, water skiing, sailing, etc. 

(Following Covid-19 health guidelines as applicable.) 

Sailing has been a popular activity on Red Cedar since the early days.  It is a great lake for small boat 

sailing and learning to sail.  The Sunday morning races this summer will start at 11AM June 27th and 

continue weekly thru September 5th.  All lake residents and friends are welcome to participate.  A youth 

class was started to encourage young sailors. 

On Saturday morning June 19th there will be a very informal orientation at 152 Lakeside for those 

unfamiliar with the races and boats.  If you don’t have a boat, there will be some available that day and 

also sailing instruction.  After the Sunday morning races there is a short gathering for refreshments and 

ribbons, almost everyone earns a ribbon.  The after race gatherings are also great for keeping up with 

lake news.   

For questions or comments contact Larry Berglund at 860 887 4972 or stop by 152 Lakeside. 

 



        

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

DRIVE CAREFULLY 
Speeding is a concern on our narrow roads.  Many children and adults walk and ride bikes on our roads.                                    
PLEASE drive slowly. 
The speed limit is 10 mph.  Tell your guests, workers and delivery people to drive slowly when coming to 
your home. 
 
POST YOUR HOUSE NUMBERS CLEARLY SO EMERGENCY VEHICLES CAN EASILY FIND YOUR COTTAGE. 
 

  
 
RED CEDAR LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS WEB SITE  

                              http://www.redcedarlake.org 
 
Check out the web site for any general information, dates of event, current bylaws, 
annual membership meeting minutes and announcements. 
Rules and Regulations are also posted on the website. 
Send electronic copies of your Red Cedar Lake photos for the website to 
Sherri Gill   -  sagemail67@yahoo.com                                                      
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RED CEDAR LAKE OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS 2021-22                                                               

Mike Sidoti  President    michaelsidoti@gmail.com                                                                        

Peter Van Steeden Vice President    pm454@aol.com                                                                                    

Janet Wislocki  Secretary    janet.wislocki@gmail.com                                                                            

Bob Macklin   Treasurer    RVMbanker@gmail.com                                                                                          

Mo Hebb  Chair, Liaison Committee   mohebb@charter.net                                                                                                                                     

John Woodmansee Chair, Beaches/Boat Launch Committee jtwoodmansee@att.net                                                                                                       

Kevin Vonderkall  Chair, Roads Committee   kvonderkall@yahoo.com                                                                                                                               

Mark Fitton  Chair, Water Quality Committee  mfitton285@sbcglobal.net      

Bob Ragaglia                         Chair, Newsletter                                                 rragaglia@snet.net 
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